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office@queenalizabeths.com

Mr Simon Firth

26th January 2024
Dear parent/ carer,

As part of our mission to help engage our students with our library, we are very excited to announce that
we are hosting a Scholastic Book Fair within our library from Monday 26th February - Friday 5th March
2024. All students will be able to access the fair during break and lunch times each day, with lower
school students also being able to browse during one of their English lessons that week accompanied by
their class teacher.

We will have three cases of books available for students to purchase. All of the money raised from the
sale will be used to increase our current stock of books. We’re also pleased to share that we have five £5
book vouchers that can be won by those who have read the most books in the LRC since September
2023. These will be awarded during the week before the fair.

As we are a cashless school, we do ask for students to pay for their books in advance by scanning the
QR Code or following the link below, which will take you to the Scholastic site. From there, students will
need to input the school postcode, the name of the school, their name and class, before adding card
details and confirming the amount they would like to add to their account. The portal for making payment
will be made active on Tuesday 20th February: https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay
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Book Fair Vouchers are another great way to ensure that your child gets the books they want. Once a
purchase has been made, you will receive the voucher in an email which can be printed and given to
your child — much safer to carry than cash! Vouchers can be purchased here.

Please note that we are currently unable to accept debit or credit card payments.

To see some of the titles that will be available to students, please follow the link:

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases/it. The books listed here are not exhaustive and we do

expect some other titles on the day. If we run out of a certain title, we will have the option to order this in
at the end of the fair. Students will be notified when their book is available to be collected from the LRC.

If you would like to know anything more about this then please do not hesitate to contact us.
We look forward to seeing our students there!

Kind regards,

Mrs Bicknell Miss Farmer

LRC Manager Head of English
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